EPORT NEWS

Fall Edition - 2019

“A falling leaf is nothing more than a summer’s wave goodbye.”

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

City Wide Leaf Pick-Up Day

Waste Management will be picking up your bagged leaves & yard waste on Sat. Oct. 26th, 2019
Please have leaves and yard waste in an unenclosed bag by the street before 8 am.

2 Shrub Trimming Pet Owners
: Please take the time to make sure your trees and shrubs Pets are required by the City Code to be
are not covering the city sidewalks, streets & signs. registered with the city & to be kept within the
You are responsible for the trimming of all your branches so that boundaries of their owner’'s property
you are not blocking the view of street signs, or otherwise leashed. Owners must pick up and dispose of
and that your sidewalks are animal waste from yards, city parks and streets.
Kept clear so a pedestrian can walk without obstruction. Not following these rules could result in nuisance violations.
Be sure that your tree branches do not hang into the streets, Also, reports of a dog running at large;
as this causes issues for the street sweeping machine barking dogs that are disturbing the peace;
and larger vehicles to maneuver in the city streets. or a dangerous dog, may result in impound fees.
Grease & Qil

Please do not dump kitchen grease and oil down the drains. We have been having issues with residents’ personal
lines becoming blocked and causing backups, costing you plumbing fees. This also causes issues within the city sewer lines.

Business & Residential Garbage

We have had some complaints about Waste Management and how they been handling our garbage accounts.
If you have issues that have not been resolved, please take a recent copy of your invoice and drop it off at city hall.
We are currently trying to set up a time for a representative of Waste Management to come and discuss the concerns
we have with their billing procedures for commercial and residential accounts.

Please check the other side of flyer or more information!
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